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Attention:  
 
Students, Staff & Parents, 
  
On Friday, due to rising concerns over increasing numbers of positive 
COVID-19 cases, our team had to make a very difficult decision to 
make adjustments to our Fall Play.  Having visitors in our buildings 
increased health and safety risks for our students, and we desired 
maintaining our “bubble” strategy as much as possible.  Our students 
demonstrated resilience and performed on stage for a livestream 
audience. 
 
After conversations with Page County Public Health, health providers 
and school administrators, the decision has been made to press 
pause on all activities/athletics until Sunday, November 15th, 2020. 
This means that all student activities, meetings, athletic 
games/practices, etc. that take place before or after school will not be 
allowed at this time.  
 
We will continue to evaluate the ongoing pandemic and its effect on 
our school day and activities/athletics throughout the next few weeks.  
 
As always, our #1 priority is the safety and care of our students and 
staff. Continuing in-person learning is our plan, as it provides stability 
for our students, staff and community. 
 
We appreciate everyone's support as we continue to navigate through 
these unprecedented times.  
 
Sincerely 
 
Clarinda Administration Team  
 


